
Dear parents/guardians,

In order to share what we are doing at Cosmos Choir, we’d love to be able to add 
some new images to the St George’s website of the young singers rehearsing and 
performing. These pictures would be found in the Learn With Us section, which 
can be found at this address:

http://www.stgeorgesbristol.co.uk/learn-with-us-2/schools/

Please therefore let us know if this is something you can give your permission for.
 
Singer’s name:
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to be photographed as part of Cosmos 
Choir, and understand that images may be used on the St George’s Bristol 
website in the Learn With Us section. Please tick as appropriate:
 

YES NO

Thank you for your cooperation,

Caitlin Callahan

Cosmos Coordinator
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